
 

 

2nd International Scientific Conference  

"QUO VADIS EDUCATION?" 

online, 26 October 2022. 

 

Ladies and gentlemen, 

The Scientific Circle of Custodial Pedagogues of the Maria Curie Skłodowska University in 

cooperation with the Faculty of Pedagogy and Psychology of the Maria Curie-Skłodowska University 

is pleased to invite you to participate in the 2nd International Scientific Conference "QUO VADIS 

EDUCATION?", which will be held on 26 October 2022 on the Microsoft Teams platform. 

The event will be a unique meeting, during which the participants will have the opportunity to focus 

on important issues concerning education and its relations with culture, philosophy, psychology and 

sociology, as well as other fields of science. 

Students, PhD students and researchers are invited to participate in the event. We envisage various 

forms of participation, both passive and active, in which the participants may present papers, research 

reports, etc. We also plan to publish the presentations in a reviewed post-conference monograph 

(publication of the text will be possible after obtaining a positive review). 

Registration for the Conference runs until 6 September 2022. 

Each applicant will receive an acknowledgement of receipt of their application, provided that it is 

complete and in line with the conference profile. Please register for the conference by completing the 

registration form and returning it to the email address: quovadis.wychowanie@gmail.com. 

An active participation in the Conference without the possibility of publishing an article involves a 

fee of PLN 50. This fee includes: participation in the Conference sessions and a certificate of 

participation confirming the presentation of the submitted topic. Active participation in the 

Conference, which enables the publication of a text in a peer-reviewed scientific monograph and 

obtaining a certificate of active participation in the sessions involves a fee of PLN 400 (publication 

of the text will be possible after obtaining a positive review), a passive participation is free of charge. 

All fees should be transferred by 20 May 2022 into the account: Uniwersytet Marii Curie-



Skłodowskiej, 03 1140 1094 0000 2905 1600 1136 mBank S.A. O/Lublin Spokojna 2 20-074 Lublin 

with the note: "QUO VADIS Wychowanie?". 

The conference programme, together with a link to log on to the sessions, will be sent to you to the 

email addresses provided in your applications in the next communication – 20 September 2022. 

The success of last year's conference allows us to believe that the second edition of the "QUO VADIS 

EDUCATION?" will become a permanent event in the calendar of popularisation of knowledge in 

the field of education, and will contribute to the exchange of experiences and views, as well as to the 

presentation of papers in a friendly, scientific atmosphere. 

 

Your participation is welcome    
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